

EAL for Schools

How Diversity Voice Linkworkers support your children with English as an Additional Language (EAL).





How can we help you?



- •Providing support on a pupil's first day at school.
- ·Helping teachers find out about pupils' or families' needs.
- ·Support 1:1 or group work.
- ·Assisting schools in carrying out pupil language development assessments in both their native language and English.
- •Supporting communication between parents, pupils, and teachers.
- •Translation of your letters, leaflets, welcome packs, reports, and other documentation.
- ·Attending your parent meetings.
- ·Providing face-to-face interpretation to address concerns about progress, attendance, or behaviour.
- ·We can provide interpreters in over 50 languages to help you to discuss the children in your care with parents, guardians, and professionals.





Diversity Voice have a wealth of experience of providing Link Worker support to EAL children and their families across Somerset in schools and early years settings.

Our dedicated EAL team works across Somerset in schools and pre-schools to support parents, children and teaching staff.

We've been working in Somerset's classrooms since 2015, and our team really understands the issues faced by those who come from other countries to make Somerset home.





Why choose us?

We are an experienced and caring team who have supported pupils and schools across Somerset for many years. We are well known for delivering high quality, relevant services to schools, and many of our customers return to us each year for further support.

Our aim is to ensure that EAL children reach their full potential by developing the necessary language skills to help them to succeed. With the expertise and support of our highly experienced Bilingual Support workers we can help the children to develop the confidence and skills to communicate effectively, initially in their native language, and then gradually in English.



What are the costs?

Any services that we provide will be tailored to your individual needs so each quote is unique and will be sent to you once we have established what support you require. Our prices offer great value for money in comparison to the market standard.

We look forward to working together with you to support your EAL children.





Requesting our services

Email



translations@diversityvoice.org.uk

Telephone



03000 750 105

Website



diversityvoice.org.uk



Client Testimonials

HS, Teacher

"Diversity Voice has been an asset to our school. Their patience, knowledge and dedication has been key to the progress of our EAI students."

KK, Parent

"I just want to say big thank you for a second lesson per week with our great teacher. My son very happy and always wait a new lessons."

KC, Parent

"This was the best experience. He loved it so much. The teacher of his school said to me that he is like a different child. Big thank you for what you have done for us."

Year3 Teacher HP School

I would like to express my appreciation for your invaluable contribution to our students who are English Language Learners (EAL). Your dedication and support have already made a noticeable difference in their language acquisition and overall educational experience.